GRIFFIN FOUNDATION SCHOOL DISTRICT

1844 S. Alvernon Way, Tucson, AZ 85711

www.griffinfoundation.org Office: 520-790-8400



Title I Program Newsletter

<u>to</u> Parents

The Griffin Foundation School District is proud to announce that the school is off to a great start and expect to have a wonderful year with our students.

Title I Program (Elementary and Secondary Education Act, ESEA) - The focus of a Schoolwide Program is Comprehensive Schoolwide Reform to ensure **all students** – especially those considered most academically atrisk – are able to attain academic proficiency based upon state academic standards.

To assist GFSD, we have incorporated many new programs this school year to include:

- 1. MobyMax Reading and Math software
- 2. Study Island software and resources

To include ongoing services in the area of:

- 3. Renaissance Place Assessments software and resources
- 4. Before and After School Intervention Program offered by teachers
- 5. Math tutoring provided by an outside contractor
- 6. In addition, we hope to continue our Reading program this school year by a contracted Reading Specialist

As part of our Title I program, please visit our school Website: http://www.griffinfoundation.org You will find many valuable links, email addresses, and resources to assist parents and students. Click on the Education tab and you will find the following information listed below:

- 1. ADE's link to Family Engagement Tools for Schools to assist parents with resources: www.azed.gov/parents/familyengagement
- 2. Tips on Improving Students' Study Habits
- 3. Educational links for students
- 4. School calendar, School Meal Menu, and current school event information
- 5. Title I, School-wide Plan, information and other school programs provided in newsletters, emails, and during Rise and Shine morning program to students, parents, and the public
- 6. Parent access to FamilyLink to view their child's daily grades online through Schoolmaster
- 7. Teachers work with students on their assessment benchmarks and develop assessment goals

If you need assistance on navigating our website to use the various resources and links, the GFSD offers assistance to families on Thursdays from 3:15 pm-4:15 pm. Stop by or call to have your name placed on the list.

We have an open door policy to service our students and assist their parents. Thank you for your support and commitment to the Griffin Foundation School District.

Sincerely, GFSD Administration